

What's Happening in South Bethany? January 2024

Town Council to Hold January Workshop

The Town Council will hold a workshop on Wednesday, January 10 th at 10 a.m. to receive comments from residents on the Community Benefits Package offered to South Bethany and other coastal communities from U.S. Wind. See the <u>Town website</u> for more information.

Monthly Coffee with Council Returns in 2024

The Community Relations Committee will continue to sponsor monthly Coffee with Council events on the third Friday of each month at 10 a.m. This month's Coffee with Council will be hosted by Councilwoman Dondero, Chair of the Resiliency Committee, on January 19th.

Parking Permits are Now Available

In case you missed the first announcement, parking permits for the 2024 season are now available. They can be purchased at Town Hall, online, or by phone. Each residence is limited to two (2) seasonal passes; daily or weekly passes for use on the west side of Coastal Highway can be purchased at the kiosk in-season.

2024 Trash and Recycling Schedule

Can't find the Trash and Recycling Schedule on the Town website? We have you covered! Click here to download a copy. As a reminder, NO PLASTIC TRASH BAGS in the recycling containers; break down your cardboard boxes and fit them in your container; and yard waste may be cut into no longer than 4-foot lengths, bundled with cotton string (only), and placed at the curb for pickup.

Got Books?

Too many books cluttering your shelves? Received a book for the holidays you'd like to re-gift? The South Coastal Library accepts for donation any books published within the last ten years that are in "gently used" condition. Donations are accepted each Tuesday between the hours of 2 p.m. and 4 p.m. Any donation not incorporated into the Library's collection will be given to the Friends of the South Coastal Library, who hold a monthly book sale at the Library to raise funds for library programs and services. Books older than ten years or in less than "gently used" condition can be donated to one of South Bethany's three Little Free Libraries!

Town Hall Closed for Holiday

Town Hall will be closed on Monday, January 15th in honor of Martin Luther King Jr. Day.

from the Community Relations Committee

Follow Us On Instagram

Town of South Bethany Community Relations Committee Edie Dondero
edith.dondero@gmail.com
southbethany.delaware.gov